The September special meeting of the County Board of Supervisors convened at the Sparta
American Legion Post 100 in the City of Sparta, Wisconsin, on Wednesday, September 1, 2021
at 6:00 p.m. Chair Cedric Schnitzler presiding. Roll Call was called with 15 Supervisors present;
Supervisor Nicholson absent. The Pledge of Allegiance was recited.

Motion by Supervisor Gomez second by Supervisor Larkin to come together as a committee of
the whole for the proposed redistricting plan. Carried by voice vote. Supervisor Balz provided
the proposed redistricting plan. Jeremiah Erickson, GIS Specialist/Land Information Officer
further explained. Chair Cedric Schnitzler announced the Public hearing per WI Statute
59.10(3)(b)(1). One individual from the public signed up to speak. Chair Schnitzler called three
times for anyone else from the public to speak. The public hearing was closed. Motion by
Supervisor Larkin second by Supervisor Luethe to return to the full session of the board. Carried
by voice vote.

RESOLUTION 09s-21-01

RESOLUTION PROVIDING APPROVAL OF THE TENTATIVE MONROE COUNTY
SUPERVISOR DISTRICT PLAN FOLLOWING THE 2020 CENSUS

The foregoing resolution was moved for adoption by Supervisor Wissestad second by Supervisor
Pierce. Discussion. Jeremiah Erickson, GIS Specialist/Land Information Officer presented all six
maps that were provided to the Redistricting Committee. Discussion. A roll call vote was taken.
The resolution passed with 14 Supervisors voting yes, Supervisor McCoy voting no, 1 absent.

Motion by Supervisor Pierce second by Supervisor Kuhn to adjourn the meeting at 7:19 p.m.
I, Shelley Bohl, Monroe County Clerk certify that to the best of my knowledge the foregoing is a

correct copy of the September special meeting of the Monroe County Board of Supervisors held
on September 1, 2021.



